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THE CHANCELLOR |
REPORTS that proposals, contracts, and other special funding instruments are under
development or have been submitted by staff at this time.

NEW PROPOSALS OR GRANTS

Food Service Sanitation Training (PD# 060301)
Harold Washington College has been awarded $86,657, from the Chicago

Department of Public Health, to provide a Food Handling & Sanitation
Certification Program. The new agreement will extend the contract with the
agency for an additional term, from January 1, 2006 through December 31,
2006. _

Locally Grown (PD#06030
West Side Technical Institute at Daley College has submitted a proposal for

$275,124 to the US Department of Agriculture for a project which will
support curriculum development and program improvement for urban
agribusiness. The performance period for the 36 month program is from July
1, 2006 through June 30, 2009.

PATHWAYS: A Holistic Approach to Augment STEM Degree
Recipients (PD# 060304
The District has collaborated with Illinois State University in a proposal to

the National Science Foundation for $1,999,805. This five year project
includes an award of $514,718 to the District to pay for faculty efforts, travel
and other support in this project that aims to increase the number of students
who complete degrees in Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics
(STEM). The project will focus on recruitment, program improvement and
student support beginning at the high school level and following through to
degree completion and transfer to the university. The performance period for
the project is from July 1, 2006 through June 30, 2011.
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Centers for New Horizons Site Administered Child Care D# 060303
The City Colleges of Chicago (CCC) in collaboration with Centers for New
Horizons/Chicago Coalition of Site Administered Child Care Programs
(CNH/CCSAP) will continue the Child Care Assistant Program, employing
CCC Child Development Studies students to work in child care centers in the
Chicago area. This joint initiative provides students with meaningful work
experiences in their field of study, while meeting the demand for gualified
staff at agencies offering high quality early childhood educational
experiences. CNH will pay the City Colleges a maximum total of $133,000
to support this project. The program will operate from January 1, 2006
through December 31, 2006.

THE CHANCELLOR

that the Board of Trustees approve acceptance of any gifts, grants or other
funding which may be forthcoming from these proposals and authorize the
Chancellor, the Executive Vice Chancellor, or the District Director for Grants
and Contracts to serve as authorized representative or official representative
of the District in the submission of proposals for funding and to execute all
documents for the acceptance of this funding or these gifis; said acceptance
to be subject to the terms and conditions set forth by the grantor, and said
funds not to be expended by the Board for any other purposes.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor




